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BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
On March 12, 2018, the Board called for a referendum on a 5.588 millage rate increase. This 
question has been placed on the May 22, 2018 ballot. Early voting begins on May 7 and 
continues through May 21. Election information is available on the district’s web site.  
 
The Millage 2018 proposal includes funding to upgrade safety and security, expand career and 
technology programs, increase classroom capacity, expand 1:1 technology, and renovate aging 
schools. A summary of the Millage 2018 proposal and a list of frequently asked questions 
(FAQS) are available on the district’s web site.  
 
This presentation will show examples of the tools and procedures that the district will use to 
promote transparency, ensure accountability, and communicate progress on all Millage 2018-
realted initiatives should voters approve the proposal.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
This is a presentation and comes with no administrative recommendation.   
 
 
  

https://www.fortsmithschools.org/Page/6479
https://docs.google.com/viewerng/viewer?url=https://www.fortsmithschools.org//cms/lib/AR02203514/Centricity/Domain/3837/MILLAGE_onepage+new.pdf
https://www.fortsmithschools.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=6477

